
 

 

 
 
 

 31st  October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the launch workshop for our Early Years Home Learning 
Resource (Learning Links) on Thursday 7th November, at 5:00 pm. The workshop will last no 
longer than 45 minutes. 
During the workshop, you will: 

• Receive a resource pack filled with engaging activities for your child 
• Learn how each activity is designed to support your child's development and 

readiness for school 
• Explore the learning principles behind the tasks and understand how they link to key 

areas of the Early Years curriculum 
 

We will take you through examples of how the resources can be easily incorporated into 
daily routines at home to enhance your child's learning. Our team will also explain how 
these activities foster critical skills that will benefit your child as they progress toward 
school. 

We are particularly proud to share that this resource was awarded the Shine Trust’s “Let 
Teachers Shine Award”, which is given to innovative education projects that have the 
potential to make a meaningful difference. The Shine Trust is a national charity that 
supports teachers in developing tools that help improve educational outcomes for children. 
Being recognised by the Shine Trust underscores the value and potential impact of these 
resources in supporting your child's early education journey. 

If you require childcare to attend the workshop, we will have additional staff available to 
look after your child in the nursery during the session. 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you can attend by emailing confirmation to the 
school office at office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk  

We look forward to sharing this exciting resource with you and discussing how it can 
support your child’s learning. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs V Wilson, Mrs R Cooke, Mrs J Williams 
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